
 
 

 
 
 
 

June 19, 2025 
 
 

Upcoming Tunnel Closures 

_____________________ 
 

 

Please be aware of the upcoming tunnel/road closures that may impact your commute to and from 
Austal USA.  
 
The Bankhead Tunnel will be closed between June 19 and June 22 from 9pm to 5am.  
 
The Wallace Tunnel will be closed as below: 
 

• Monday, June 23 from 10pm to 5am – Westbound closure 

• Tuesday, June 24 from 10pm to 5am – Westbound closure 

• Wednesday, June 25 from 10pm to 5am – Eastbound closure 

• Thursday, June 26 from 10pm to 5am – Eastbound closure 

 
 
These closures are due to routine inspections from the Alabama Department of Transportation.  
 
 
Recommended detour is I-165 
 
Please be sure to plan your commute accordingly to allow for extra travel time.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your supervisor or the Employee Relations team. 
 

 
 

 

 


